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To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to you today requesting that you support house bill 2027 which will provide protection 
of the wild and scenic section of the river South of Bend. The forest service land and trails in this 
area already suffer from overuse. Allowing another foot bridge will only accelerate the current rate 
of decline in the riparian zones adjacent to the river. Existing trail connections already exist that 
provide good access to trails in this area. 

Thank you,
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